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3 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 11 Routes to Remarkable Evening: Thursday 26th October 2023  
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Year 11 Routes to Remarkable Evening on Thursday 26th October, from 
5.30pm until 7.15pm.  
 
This evening is a crucial introduction to supporting your child through GCSEs, post 16 choices and beyond. Key 
staff will run a series of workshops which will offer valuable information, tips and guidance for the remaining 
months of GCSE and BTEC courses including revision strategies and protecting emotional wellbeing. The evening 
will also introduce Post 16 routes and options beyond John Flamsteed including the application process for sixth 
form, college and apprenticeships.  
 
On the evening, you will be expertly guided through the following sessions:  
 

Session title:  A brief explanation:  

Introduction to 

Post 16 

Post 16 opportunities and what to expect over the next few months including how to use 
Unifrog to find the best Post 16 route and support the application process. 

Revision Apps An interactive demonstration of the best apps and websites to support your child’s 

learning and revision in all subjects.  

Emotional 

wellbeing 

A session on supporting your child’s emotional health and wellbeing, alongside how to 
manage stress during a potentially challenging few months ahead.  

Revision A session offering handy revision tips and demonstrating a variety of sound strategies 
for your child to experiment with.  

 
We would strongly advise all Year 11 students and their parents and carers attend this evening as this will 
prepare your child for their upcoming mock examinations in November. It will also offer you the opportunity to 
speak directly to staff about how to effectively prepare your child for the challenges of a demanding year ahead. 
All students will receive a revision goody bag as well as entry into a prize draw for a deluxe revision hamper! 
 
To register your attendance, please use this link Routes to Remarkable Registration 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Hilton 
Head of School 
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